March 29, 2022

Jason Johnson contacted us regarding his intentions to place a meat packing facility on the land adjacent
to our current property at 3648 Airport Rd, Vale, OR.

1 asked Jason a few questions regarding the size of the proposed facility, potential increase in traffic, as
well as possible sounds and smells that would affect our quality of life.

| also did some research into other likely areas of concern and read some information about possible
water contamination and pollution being discharged in the course of the business.

Aside from the above mentioned questions and concerns, | would also like additional information on the
placement of the facility and any potential impact it would have on the view from our property as well
as our property value.

Becka McNair





